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May 31, 2019

Dear 8th Grade Parents/Guardians,

It is hard to believe, but there are only eleven school days left before graduation! June is filled with many
fun activities scheduled for the 8th graders including the 8th grade dance, breakfast, yearbook distribution,
student/faculty basketball game, family barbeque, and of course, graduation. Here is some important information
about these upcoming events:

o 8th Grade Pictures: Mr. Speer took pictures of the 8th graders earlier this month. Each graduate will receive a
class photo compliments of the PTO. Individual photo packages are available ranging in price from $35 to $665.
Please contact Mr. Speer at nspeer@fboe.org with any questions about pictures.

All order forms and money must be returned to Mr. Speer by Friday, June 7, 2019.

o 8th Grade Slideshow: If you have pictures to share of your child from his/her time at Franklin Borough School,
please email them to Mrs. Symons at csvmons@fboe.org. You may also bring pictures to the main office in an
envelope marked, “8th Grade Slideshow.” Please be sure to put your name on the back of photographs so that
we may return them to you. The slide show will be shown during the 8th grade barbeque.

o 8th Grade Dance: Friday, June 7, 2019 - The eighth grade dance will take place in the cafeteria. The doors will
open at 7:00 p.m and students will be released at 9:00 p.m. Please note, parents will not be allowed into the
dance. Eighth graders are allowed to dismiss at 12:30 p.m. on Friday June 7th. Please complete the attached
permission slip. If a student does not have a signed permission slip, they will be dismissed at 2:30 p.m.

e 8th Grade Breakfast: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 - The eighth grade breakfast will be held in the cafeteria during
2nd period. Students will enjoy time with their classmates and receive their yearbook.

e Wallkill Valley Regional High School (WVRHS) Algebra Students: The last day of class for algebra students who
participate in the program at WVRHS, is Wednesday, June 12, 2019. All algebra students will report to Franklin
Borough School starting Thursday, June 17, 2019.

o 8th Grade Barbeque, Friday, June 14, 2018 at 10:15 a.m.: Parents/guardians of 8th graders are invited to arrive
at 10:15 a.m. for the 3rd Annual 8th Grade Barbecue. As part of the fun, you will have an opportunity to
participate in 8th grade trivia and a kickball game against the 8th graders.

e Student/Faculty Basketball Game, Friday, June 14, 2018 at 12:45 p.m.: The National Junior Honor Society
(NJHS) is sponsoring a student/faculty basketball game. You are welcome to stay and cheer on our teams.

e Graduation Details: Graduation is scheduled for Monday, June 17, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. Graduates must arrive at
school no later than 6:30 p.m., and report to the gymnasium with their gown and NJHS cords, if applicable. If
you or a family member require special parking arrangements the night of graduation, please contact Mrs. Carr
at 973-827-9775, extension 211.

e Last Day of School: Although graduation is Monday, June 17, 2019, the last day of school is Tuesday,
June 18, 2019. All 8th grade students are expected to attend the last day of school on Tuesday, June 18, 2019.
Diplomas and class pictures will be distributed before dismissal on Tuesday, June 18, 2019.

Thank you for your continued support as we prepare for graduation.
Regards,

-
s

John R. Giacchi
Chief School Administrator

Leading the Way to Excellence
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Dear Eighth Grade Parents/Guardians,

As you know, the eighth grade dance is Friday June 7,2019 from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. in the school cafeteria.
To allow the eighth graders time to prepare for the dance, eighth grade students have the option of
leaving school at 12:30 p.m. on Friday, June 7, 2019 with parent/guardian permission. Please know that
this early dismissal is only for eighth graders, and bussing will NOT be provided for students leaving
early.

If you wish to allow your child to dismiss at 12:30 p.m. on Friday, June 7, 2019, please complete the
Parent Consent Form below. Please return all forms to the main office by June 6, 2019.

IMPORTANT: If we do not receive a permission slip permitting an early release at 12:30 p.m., your
child will be released at the regular dismissal time of 2:30 p.m. on Friday, June 7, 2019.

Thank you for your cooperation and prompt attention to this matter. Feel free to call or email me if you
have any questions about this early dismissal process.

Regards,
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John R. Giacchi
Chief School Administrator

Please return this permission slip to the main office no later than Thursday, June 7, 2018.
Parent Consent Form

| give permission for my child, to leave school at 12:30 p.m. on

Friday, June 7, 2019. | understand that bussing will NOT be provided for my child at this early dismissal.

My child has my permission to dismiss as follows at 12:30 p.m. on Friday, June 7, 2019:
My child will walk home at 12:30 p.m.
My child will be picked up at 12:30 p.m. by a parent /guardian.

My child will leave school at 12:30 p.m. with

Parent/Guardian Signature:




